
We honor the incredible educators and administration
staff who inspire and shape our future.

Calling all parents!
On Wednesday,

October 1st, PAC will
be hosting a

breakfast for all the
staff at SLSS in

recognition of World
Teacher’s Day.  

If you would like to help out by providing breakfast items or in
volunteering your time, 

please click this LINK or scan the QR Code below 

Please sign-up by
Sunday, September 28th.

Feel free to reach out to PAC: pacslss38@gmail.com 

Thank you in advance for helping us with the first PAC Event of the
school year.
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